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mo on the work of the recent Air Survey
| e to the Central Pacific Islands. o
e You will see from the third paragraph of the

s
[ above telegram that the report has been discussed by a
‘» 43 commi ttee of the Pacific Conference.

I am sending copies of the report to Grover,
: Herbertson and Balfour.

Yours sincerely,
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